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FEE SCHEDULE- ADMINISTRATIVE DAYS

OCTOBER 9, 2019

Effective July 1, 2019, the Medical Assistance Program has updated payment rates for
administrative days in hospitals occurring on or after July 1, 2019.

Please click link below to view updated fee schedule:
Fee Schedule-Administrative Days

If you have any questions please email
marylandproviderrelations@beaconhealthoptions.com.

 health.maryland.gov •  Toll Free:  1-877-4MD-DHMH•  TTY: 1-800-735-2258

bha.health.maryland.gov •  BHA Main Line:   410-402-8300 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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